
◆ Privately Financed International Students (Undergraduate)

Deadline of the submission: March 15 (Friday), 2024

As there is not enough time to apply for a “Certificate of Eligibility（COE）” from 

the announcement of the result of entrance examination,  once you receive the 

“Letter of Acceptance”, please prepare the documents to obtain a COE by above 

deadline as soon as you can.  

If you are unable to submit the required documents by the deadline for some 

reason, please contact the following e-mail address in advance.  

※When contacting us, please make sure to write your name, name of the

affiliation you are admitted to and your examinee ID number. 

 〇 Contact Information: COE desk, Division of Student Exchange, 

Department of Student Affairs 

〇 E-mail: visa@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 


